
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL
ON TUESDAY, JULY 18, 2023, AT 7:00 P.M., OR AS SOON AFTER AS MAY
BE HEARD, IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS LOCATED ON THE FOURTH
FLOOR OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING, 427 PATTON STREET.

There will be a Public Hearing at which time citizens may appear and
be heard by the Council on the subject of the following proposal by
the City of Danville, Virginia, concerning the adoption of a proposed
Ordinance Amending and Reordaining Chapter 9, entitled “Building and
Development” of the City Code of Danville, Virginia 1986, as amended,
more specifically Article VIII, Entitled “Rental Housing Inspections”, more
specifically Section 9-196, entitled “Residential Rental Housing Inspection
District Reestablished; Applicability” to add (A)(4) and (A)(5) creating a
fourth and fifth rental inspection district. This notice is to conform with the
State Code which is found at Va. Code § 36-105.1:1.

Copies of the proposed request may be seen in the Department of
Community Development, 2nd Floor of the Municipal Building.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


